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ROYAL MAIL DISPUTE/TURKEY SYRIA EARTHQUAKES

Colleagues,

You may be aware that the CWU National Executive Council recently decided
to demonstrate the Union’s solidarity with Royal Mail workers with a
significant financial contribution of €100,000 to CWU UK to help alleviate the
financial hardships their members are enduring.

The National Executive Council also agreed to back a request from ICTU to
support our Trade Union colleagues in Turkey/Syria by making a €50,000
donation to the International Trade Union Confederations (ITUC) National
Disaster Fund.

In both cases Branches were encouraged to make their own donation to these
causes and I can confirm that the Dublin Postal Delivery Branch Committee has
agreed to make substantial donations with a €10,000 contribution to our

CWU UK colleagues and a €5000 donation to the Earthquake Disaster Fund.

The Branch 1s always willing to support worthy causes and I believe members
should be made aware of these significant donations.

Frank Donohoe,
Hon. Branch Secretary
Dublin Postal Delivery Branch



